
The July meeting of GSCC was held on July 9, 2017 at the California Dreaming restaurant in N. Myrtle 
Beach at 4:00 PM.  President Pat welcomed all. Thirty members were in attendance.   

President’s Report: Pat thanked the Russells for opening their home for our June meeting, He said that 
so far Jason’s House is going well.   

Treasurer’s Report: Dee Lopes was out of town and there was no financial report for June.  

Vice-President Report: George Washnak asked club members to buy any matchbook Corvettes to bring 
to Jason’s House to give to kids as a souvenir. He told everyone that The Sons of Italy Lodge thanked our 
club for displaying our cars at their Sons of Italy Festival at Market Common on June 24, 2017 and that 
they would like us to come back for their next one.  He said he’ll get a date and report back to the 
membership at the next meeting.   

Secretary Report:   Cindy Baine stated that the June minutes can be found on the club website.   

Membership Report:  Mickey Sharp, reported that there are 75 members. 

Activity Report:  Cindy Baine reported that the group who met at Valor Park at Market Common on 
Thursday, June 15th to watch and listen to a Tom Petty tribute band (The Refugees) had a great time.  She 
reminded the members that 7/20/17 is Dueling Pianos, Crocodile Rocks at Broadway at the Beach – 
Between 7-8:00 PM - $10.00 and we’ll be going to the August 26, 2017 Pelicans Baseball game 7:00 PM 
with hopefully a Corvette parade around the backfield.  $24 covers the Ring of Fire buffet and a seat for 
the game.  Pat Hicks reported that he went to the new Dave and Buster’s to check into having our 
Christmas party there this year.  Cindy said she would follow up and make a reservation for Sunday, 
December 10, 2017 at 4:00 PM.  Pat will e-mail the membership the menu options and will take an 
informal survey to see which menu is the most popular and that will be the menu that the club will 
choose. Laurie Russell said that she can get the club a good discount for Legends in Concert. 

Old Business:   

GSCC Car Show:  Rick Russell reported that plans for the 10/21/17 show at Jud Kuhn are firming up 
nicely and that the club will order trophies this coming week.  The committee will figure out how to use 
the trophies that have been gifted to the club.   

New Business: 

Cars and Coffee Pat Hicks reported that attendance at the July Cars and Coffee was down, but it was 
probably because it was so hot and that people were out of town for the Fourth of July.  The next Cars and 
Coffee will be 8/6/17.   

GSCC Picnic: Debbie Washnak said that she has reserved the same picnic area at the Huntington Beach 
State Park for a club picnic that we had last year.  The picnic will be 9/10/17.  It will be catered.    

The next meeting will be at the Hanser House on August 13, 2017 at 4:00 PM.   

With no further business the meeting adjourned at 3:15 PM. 

Cindy Baine, Secretary 


